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Today at noon Formentera Council president Jaume Ferrer offered a token of thanks to Athletic
Club chief Josu Urrutia for the team's visit to the island. The team will go up against
Formentera's football squad, SD Formentera, this afternoon as part of the King's Cup. The tin
piece bears iconic local sites like a lighthouse, church, fig tree, cactus and Es Vedrà as seen
from Formentera, along with an engraving on a wooden base that reads “From the island of
Formentera to Athletic Club. Formentera Council. October 25, 2017”. Local craftworker Sandra
Tarrago was commissioned to make the piece, which will take its place today among other
items in the Basque club's collection.

  

The heads of SD Formentera and the Balearic Islands' federation of football teams, Xicu Ferrer
and Vicent Bufí, also presented Urrutia with a commemorative plaque for his club. Later, both
teams' management, Jaume Ferrer and CiF sports secretary Jordi Vidal sat down for a meal at
Restaurant Es Caló.
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